
The Central New York Marian Center was founded by Dr. Patsy and wife, Nancy Iannolo.   The Center is 

dedicated to Our Lady, Queen of Peace and has been enthroned to the Sacred Heart of Jesus.   We are located 

at 5180 West Taft Road near the intersection with Buckley Road in the basement of Dr. Pat’s office building.                                                                                                                                                      

Phone:  315-452-4698              Email:  cnymariancenter@gmail.com              Website: cnymariancenter.com 

We are a house of prayer with a chapel and meeting room for groups, studies and activities.   Our chapel features 

statues of the Sacred Heart, Our Lady of Fatima and St. Joseph with the child Jesus among other statues and 

pictures.   We recently received first class relics of St. Anthony of Padua, St. Andrew Avellino, St. Vincent Ferrer and 

St. Catherine of Siena which are permanently displayed in our chapel for prayer and veneration.   Please send 

prayer requests by website, email or phone.  The lives of these saints have been featured in our newsletter and 

are downloadable on our website. 

The meeting area includes a lending library, free materials and materials available for donation. 

One of our primary ministries is making and distributing rosaries and there are a variety to choose from.   

Mondays: 10:30-12:00 make and pray the Seven Sorrows Rosary of Our Lady.   Tuesday: 1-3pm, a joint venture 
with the retired Sisters of St. Francis at the Franciscan Villa, 6900 Buckley Road, making five decade rosaries.   

Tuesday:  1:30pm, Make crocheted lap rosaries. Ever seen a Crocheted Rosary?  They are designed for anyone 
who has difficulty using a traditional rosary. It can sit on a table or rest in your lap.   
We would love to have more volunteers to help make the rosaries. Our rosaries are distributed to parishes, 
groups and individuals.   Just let us know what you need.  Call, email or complete our website form.  

Monday night, 7:30 is the time for a devoted Rosary group who has been meeting for 30 years.   Join them on 

Monday nights for an hour of prayer and fellowship. 

Thursday 11:30am:  Divine Mercy Prayer Cenacle - Read the Diary of St. Faustina a little at a time while studying 

Scripture and the Catechism.   The Diary is so relevant and needed today as we pray for mercy and conversion.  

Mercy is another name for God’s Love. 

Invite Jesus and Mary into your home with our traveling Statues of the Infant of Prague and Our Lady of 

Fatima.   You can borrow either Statue for 7-9 days (longer if available).   Both statues have been touched by 

the relics of our Saints mentioned above and have prayers and materials that accompany them.  

A monthly newsletter is published and distributed by postal mail or email.   You can subscribe through our 

website, email or phone.   The website includes events at the Marian Center and other locations, prayer and 

webcam video from famous Shrines, along with other spiritual information.   

During the year we offer special events.  This Lent,  Nancy Graziano will offer a study on the prayer that Jesus 

taught us – The Our Father and Carol Puschaver has written a Lent with Our Lady Calendar we will offer.   This 

past year we honored Our Lady of Fatima with monthly visits to Diocesan parishes on the 13th of the month, 

May – October.   At the Center, we showed movies including the classics, The Scarlet and the Black, with 

Gregory Peck and The Miracle of Our Lady of Fatima.   

Dr. Patsy Iannolo speaks at parishes and events.  His recent talk on Fatima is featured on our website.   During 

Lent, he offers The Medical Aspects of the Crucifixion, a powerful presentation with Powerpoint on Jesus’ 

suffering and death.   We encourage parishes to contact him early at 315-427-1597 to schedule this presentation.  

Clips are available on our website.  His recordings of The Fifteen Prayers of St. Bridget and the Joyful, Sorrowful, 

and Glorious Mysteries are available on CD in the Center.   

Please visit our website https://www.cnymariancenter.com/ See the page footer for updates as they are posted. 
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